
FBI  investigating  fantasy
sports companies
By Joe Drape and Jacqueline Williams, New York Times 

The FBI has begun an inquiry into the practices of booming
daily fantasy sports websites after players of the games and
lawmakers made allegations of predatory tactics and questioned
the use of inside information, according to fantasy players
who said they had been contacted by investigators.

The FBI began contacting several prominent competitors in the
contests,  the  players  said,  shortly  after  an  employee  of
DraftKings,  one  of  the  two  most  prominent  daily  fantasy
companies,  admitted  to  inadvertently  releasing  data  before
lineups for the start of the third week of NFL games were
locked in. The employee, a midlevel content manager, then won
$350,000 at a rival site, though DraftKings said he did not
have an advantage.

The players said that they were interviewed by agents from the
bureau’s  Boston  office,  who  seemed  to  focus  primarily  on
DraftKings, a Boston-based company. They also said that agents
were  examining  whether  the  site  encouraged  and  accepted
deposits  and  bets  from  states  where  the  contests  are
prohibited. The information under review includes a post by
Jon Aguiar, an executive in charge of developing high-volume
fantasy players, on a public thread informing players how to
deposit funds and play in contests in states and countries
where the games are prohibited.
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